
 

       
  Redhill Nursery Fortnightly Update 

Email us at: nursery@redhillprimary.co.uk 

7th July 2025  

School Gates 

Please can we ask that parents do not drop off 

their children by stopping on the road without park-

ing up. Also, please do not leave your cars in front 

of the school gates. Can you park your cars safely 

and then walk to school. 

 

Literacy Focus 

 

In literacy, we will continue with our topic on ‘Bears’ by reading other bear stories such as ‘We’re going on a bear 
hunt’ and ‘ Barnaby Bear  goes to the seaside’.  Linked to this we will compare places and identify the different fea-
tures of  a town and the seaside. This will also link to Geography.  We will be looking at Telford and Barmouth and find 
similarities and differences of the two places.  The children are also looking forward to our own teddy bears picnic 
which will take place on Wednesday 9th July during our Welly Walk. The children will be able to bring their own teddy 
bear from home on that day to take to the picnic. We will also be following instructions to play games. 

 

Phonics Focus 

 Nursery 2: We will continue to review all of our letter sounds and we will focus on ‘e-u-r’ over the next 2 weeks. The children 
will be identifying objects that begin with the sound and we will be sounding out 3 letter words using our robot arms, such as 
ten, peg, up, run. We will complete different activities based on these sounds such as a sound hunt, letter skittles and I spy. 
We will also have a go at forming the letters in sand and shaving foam using the rhymes. The children will also practice writing 
their names. 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery 1: We will play the game ‘What’s in the box?’. The children will take turns to pull out objects from the box, name the 
object and say the first sound they can hear, such as ‘c..c..car’. Once all the objects are out we will play a memory game where 
the children will have to guess which object is missing. 

Maths Focus 

In maths, we will continue to sing number rhymes and use our fingers or other ways to represent the numbers. The chil-
dren will explore the numbers 1,2,3,4,5. They will play games where they have to hunt for different quantities of objects 
such as ‘ find 3 leaves, find 4 stones, find 5 bears’. We will also look at number formation and write the numerals using the 
rhymes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Books 

Please can you ensure that all books are returned to Nursery by Monday 14th July. This includes all 

sharing books and guided reading  books. 

Thank you. 



Nursery trip to Wrekin Forest School—Tuesday 8th July 

We are really looking forward to our trip on Tuesday and the children are very excited! 

Please refer back to the original letter which has all the information you will need. However 

here are some key reminders— 

• If the weather is warm then they will need to be dressed in PE kit ensuring their legs 

and arms are covered, a hat and suncream already applied. However, if the weather is 

wet then your child will need to come dressed in their waterproofs and wellies like 

they would for Welly Walk. 

• They will need a small rucksack that they can carry with a packed lunch and water 

bottle. If you have ordered a packed lunch these will be available on the morning. 

• If you have volunteered to help then please refer to the itinerary which you should 

have received in your child’s book bag.  Please wait outside after drop off until we are 

ready to go and ensure you have read and signed the risk assessment which will be 

available while you wait. 

 

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

Reminders  

PE – Monday am and Thursday am. Please 
ensure your child is dressed in PE kit. 

 

Welly walk – Wednesday mornings – 
Please ensure your child comes dressed for 

Welly Walk in the appropriate clothing. 

 

Show and Tell – Please check your child’s 
reading record for their day to bring show 

and tell. 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

• Tuesday 8th July—Nursery trip to 
Wrekin Forest School. 

• Wednesday 9th July—Teddy Bears 
picnic—your child can bring in a ted-
dy bear from home to take to the pic-
nic on our Welly Walk. 

• Tuesday 15th July—End of Year grad-
uation for the Nursery children mov-
ing up to Reception and the end of 
school picnic. 

• Thursday 17th July—Class party—
children can come dressed in their 
party clothes. 


